As we ring in 2023, Adven-
tures in Learning ( AIL} is excited
to celebrate its twenty-fifth vear!

Did you know that AIL pro-
vides lifelong learning oppor-
tunities that allow community
members to engage with both in-
teresting subject matter and each
other? These opportunities come
in many different forms, includ-
ing classes, lectures, Science Pub,
Lunch and Learn, and a variety
of events. No pre-requisites are
required, and anyone is welcome
to become a member.

Though AIL has grown since
its founding, it remains true to its
original vision. We are espedial-
by gratetul to founding members
Hilary Clevetand, Julien and Pris-
cilla LeBourgeois, Charlie Carey,
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Susie and Bob Gray, Mary and
Allan Doyle, Peter and Jean Mck-
ee, and Dick and Deniza Martin,
who had the foresight and deter-
mination to garner the support of
Colby-Sawyer College (C5C) and
bring this program to life in 1998.
In honor of Hilary Cleveland’s
foresight and leadership in the es-
tablishment of AIL, we are excit-
ed to announce that she has been
named honorary chair of the 25th
Anniversary of AIL

The upcoming yvear will be
filled with special programming
to celebrate Alls rich history
and bright future, including sev-
eral course reprises, a Commu-
nity Spotlight series, special lec-
tures, field trips, gallery events, a
new website and much more,

We look forward to strength-
ening ties with other organi-
zations within the community,
and most importantly, enjoying
the chance to be together with
old friends and make new ones.
Wed love to have you join us!
To contact us or to learn more,
please visit our new website,
www.ailcsc com, and please con-
tinue to check back regularly for
updates on future opportunities
with AIL.

Adventures in Learning is
incredibly grateful to our dedi-
cated volunteers, members and
friends, and we look forward to a
wonderful 2023, as we celebrate
25 years of lifelong learning and
community enrichment in the
Kearsarge-Lake Sunapee region!




